CITY OF ROSEBURG

MEMORANDUM
DATE: February 7, 2024
TO: Airport Commission
FROM: Nikki Messenger, P.E., City Manager
SUBJECT: Meeting Cancellation

Due to lack of agenda items the February 15, 2024 Airport Commission meeting has been
CANCELLED.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Thursday, April 18, 2024 at 3:30 p.m.




